EMBASSY OF THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION
2650 WISCONSIN AVE., N.W.
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20007

Mr. Val Kogan
President
Mid-Atlantic — Russia Business Council
1760 Market Street, Suite 1100
Philadelphia, PA 19103
June 3, 2013

Dear Mr. Kogan,

On behalf of the Embassy of the Russian Federation to the U.S. we would
like to express our support of the Mid-Atlantic -~ Russia Business Council’s
18" Annual Russian-American Innovation Technology Week (RANIT) on
September 23-30, 2013 and November 13-22. 2013, as well as Days of Russian-
American Innovation Entrepreneurship Cooperatiori on October 17-23, 2013. We
believe that both events will provide ample opportunities for dialogue and
cooperation bringing together leading policymakers, business representatives,
industry experts and academics.

We value our partnership with Mid-Atlantic — Russia Business Council
(MARBC) and wish to acknowledge its efforts in putting these events together.

Taking the opportunity we would like to congratulate the Mid-Atlantic -
Russia Business Council as you ceiebrate the 10™ anniversary of RANIT and wish
you great success in the upcoming Conferences.

With best regards.

Head of the Economic Office
Russian Embassy
Mikhail A.Kalugin




